
Eve O'SulIivan 

Subject: FW: RE: Historic Landfill Cert of Authorisations 

From: Yvonne Murray [mailto:yrnurray@kiIdarecoco.iel 
Sent: 10 September 2018 14:40 
To: Magnus Amajirionwu 
Cc: Michael Holligan 
Subject: RE: RE: Historic Landfill Cert of Authorisations 

Magnus 

Further to our previous discussions on your assessment of Kildare County Councils application for Certificate of 
Authorisation for a legacy landfill site in Carrigeen, you highlighted some concerns and further information that you 
required to fully assess the reports submitted. You had requested a suitably qualified consultant to consolidate the Tier 1, 
2 and 3 reports, to reassess the risk and ensure a comprehensive Remediation Plan was submitted. KCC subsequently 
procured the services of OCM, who should be in a position to forward a final report in the next week or two which i will in 
turn forward to you for assessment. 

I also subsequently forwarded the AA screening report to you, but to date have not had any feedback on it or whether the 
EPA accepts i ts  conclusions. To ensure a CoA is obtained without any further delay, could you advise if you are happy 
with the screening, or if you request any further clarifications relating to it. 

Ma ny t ha nks 
Yvonne 
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